
 

OMG!  OMG!  OMG! is right!  Your PTSA Membership committee is amped about our return to 

school and wants your entire family’s membership.  We revel in and celebrate the connections 

that we strive to maintain with families, teachers and the community.   

We could not continue the successes that we hail without your support and continued 

partnership.  The mission of the National PTA is “to make every child's potential a reality by 

engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.” 

We encourage extended families including grandparents, churches and leaders to continue 

joining our unit and are humbled to have the support of the community which has provided 

giftcards to lucky students and teachers from Copeland’s Cheesecake Bistro, Strawn’s, Oyster 

Bar and Twisted Root Burger Company.  They believe that we all win when we collaborate for 

the good of the student, family, community and world. 

The community has pledge to continue its support of our PTSA.  Won’t you?  Please join today. 

 

-Talicia Miller 

2017-2018 Membership Chair 

 

 


